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22nd March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of Minnows class learning on homes and buildings we would like to take the children out to explore 
the historical buildings of Rye. We are planning on visiting St. Marys Church, Ypres Castle museum and 
the Town Model exhibition at the Heritage Centre.  
 

Date Tuesday 29th March 

Time In the school day (9.30am-2.30pm) 

Clothing School uniform and a coat 

Cost We are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£3.50 to cover entrance fees for the Museum 

and Town Model. Please be aware that the 

trip may not go ahead if we do not receive 

enough voluntary contributions. 

Lunch  Please provide your child with a packed lunch 

and a bottle of water (no nuts, fizzy, or glass 

bottles). Your child will need to carry their own 

lunch so a small backpack is advised. * 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Isted 
 
 
*If your child is eligible for free school meals and you wish to order a school packed lunch, please 
tick this box.  
 
Please return by Thursday 24th March. 
 
I give permission for (name of child) ______________________________________________________ 
 
To attend the trip to the local historical attractions on Tuesday 29th March 2022. 
 
Name of Parent/Carer__________________________________________________ 
 
Signed _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 
 


